
From:
To: Aaron Brown
Subject: Re: Amended Eastern Creek Public Meeting Schedule
Date: Sunday, 13 May 2018 6:12:54 PM

Dear Mr Brown,

Please be advised that to my great disappointment I will be unable to attend tomorrows meeting at Rooty Hill
 RSL due to a family emergency.  I was hoping to get someone else to read my notes but am unsure if this
 would even be acceptable by the council given the short notice. 

We have so very much going for Blacktown with such a diversity of people and opportunities. My question is
 WHY would we jeopardise this will an Incinerator. 

We have at least 158 schools in the area. The census of people living in Blacktown in 2016 was 336,962 living
 in 110,903 dwellings
Blacktown Council has a $600 million upgrade planner for the CBD.
Blacktown Hospital is still being developed to be on par with Westmead. 

We have numerous attractions surrounding Blacktown such as the Eastern Creek Raceway, Featherdale
 Wildlife Park, Wet N Wild Theme Park , Nurragingy Reserve, The Blacktown Arts Centre and many wonderful
 sport fields and the Blacktown Showground. 

Why on earth would we put any of this under direct fire and within a short distance to an incinerator of the size
 being proposed??

Blacktown is becoming a place to visit especially with the planned  open  plains zoo under construction plus.
 Rooty Hill RSL is building a $100 million state of the Art Theatre. Would people still visit if our pollution levels
 become potentially dangerous to both them and their children due to this incinerator?.

With an ever growing population and increase in construction in the area we are fast causing too much
 pollution ourselves without any added by an incinerator that will eventually burn more than a million tonnes of
 waste a year – right across the M4 from Minchinbury to Eastern Creek.
The effects of this incinerator to residents will be permanent and immoveable if it is allowed to be built.

I could read you more figures about the anticipated pollution the incinerator could generate and the pollution
 other countries have endured  but I guess you get the gist of what I am saying....M.y concerns are to my
 health and that of my kids and grandkids

Sincerely

Cathy McKenzie

 

----- Original Message -----
From:
"Aaron Brown" <Aaron.Brown@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>

To:
"IPCN Enquiries Mailbox" <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Cc:

Sent:
Fri, 11 May 2018 00:14:20 +0000
Subject:



Amended Eastern Creek Public Meeting Schedule

Dear Sir/Madam,   
  
Thank you for registering to speak at the Commission’s Public Meeting on Monday, 14th May
 2018 at 11:00am.  

The schedule for the meeting has been amended to correct a minor administrative error. An
 updated schedule is attached to this email and can be viewed on the Commission's website.

   
Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions on (02) 9383 2100.

 

Kind Regards

 

Aaron Brown | Project Support Officer Secretariat

Independent Planning Commission NSW

Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000

e: aaron.brown@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: 9383 2112 | f: 9383 2133 |  www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au

 

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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